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Every year Lithuania FFWPU holds three or four 
seminars for Seong Hwa students – Second Gen 
kids of 8-14 years old. Usually, in the end of 
autumn school vacations children gather 
together but unfortunately this time many of kids 
got sick and could not participate in the seminar. 
Finally 6 children attended. This time we focused 
on the spiritual training for kids of middle group 
age. The theme of the seminar was “Let’s Inherit 
True Parent’s heart!” Elder Second Gen children 
who attended GTGY in Korea shared with their 
younger brothers and sisters many experiences 
with True Parents. Practice of Mu Jo Geon dance 
was the most existing part for each participant. 


